
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having 
on my business, and my family. I have a private psychotherapy practice in Lake Oswego, Oregon in 
Clackamas County. While I have moved all appointments to video sessions, many of my clients have lost 
jobs or are not spending any disposable income and I have already lost 1/2 of my clients and expect 
more to start canceling. 
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with 
the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christina Wall 
16374 SW Oneill Ct 
Portland, OR 97223 
innerlifepdx@gmail.com 
 
 

mailto:innerlifepdx@gmail.com
mailto:innerlifepdx@gmail.com

